
Staff Council Meeting 

Friday, December 3, 2010 

10:00 a.m. 

  

Members Present:  David Washington, Tara Hall, Angelia Case, Leah Haines, Lisa Herning, 

Joy Radke, Debbie Skinner 

 

 Members Absent:  Denise Bay 

 

1. Firmed up plans for the International Student Pot Luck dinner on Thursday, December 16, 

2010, 12:00 – 5:00 p.m. in the Ranger Perk room.  Julie has indicated there are 6 students 

confirmed for the dinner.  We decided with only 6 students we did not need to send the 

email to all staff about the dinner.  David is cooking a turkey and fixing gravy, the rest of us 

are bringing sides, desserts, appetizers, etc…  David has made arrangements with 

Chartwells to have access to the fridge, oven, etc…  

 

2. Movie selected for the afternoon entertainment is “ELF”.  Angelia has a copy and will have 

the projector and screen. 
 

3. Lisa was going to check on November Kudos.  No December-January Kudos due to break 
 

 

4. Kelly Black, our Enid representative, has resigned.  We will need to see about replacing her. 

 

 Submitted by Debbie Skinner 

  

 


